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To whom it may concern on the city Council:

I am a property owner on the 3500 block of Central Street. I have 26 unit apartment buildings and I provide one
parking space for each of the 12 units behind the building. The street parking is already over used and there is never
room for it Guess who visit my tenants today. The Mac proposal will exacerbate that problem severely and I urge
you to continue the project approval process until Mac has addressed the parking issue and agreed to provide more
parking spaces within the outline of their building. Thank you very much
Bert Thompson   Owner
Keysnorth Properties LLC
3535 Central St.,
Kansas City, MO 64111
612-822-0200
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